
Summer Fair
We are excited to announce that our

Summer Fair will take place this year on
Saturday 17th June between 12-

3.30pm. Please do save the date and
more information will be circulated

shortly. We are hoping to set up a sub-
committee of parents to help organise the

fete. If you would like to be part of the
subcommittee please email

Folvspta@gmail.com



Raised



         Back to School   
 Disco £1438.25



       Christmas Cards

£279.50



            Clothes  
              bin £274.35



           Christmas       

 Disco £938.25



             Mothers Day  
 Sale £260.49



         Lottery £301

Upcoming Events
Fathers Day Sale - June TBC

Summer Fair 17th June
Next FOLVS Meeting 23rd May 7.30pm

spent



             
            7 x iPads             

(grant funded)   
 £1744.63

     
      Zone day fun

£126.42



        
         PTA registration 

       £140              

FOLVSFOLVS
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER  

NEW CHAIRNEW CHAIR FUNDRAISING SO FARFUNDRAISING SO FAR
Due to other commitments, our previous FOLVS
Chair, Melissa Edge, has now stepped down and
FOLVS are pleased to announce the appointment
of Ashling Gordon as the new Chair of FOLVS. We
want to express our gratitude to Melissa for
keeping FOLVS going through a particularly tricky
period, and although she has stepped down as
chair, she is still involved with FOLVS. Thank you,
Melissa, for all of your hard work!

      MESSAGE FROM NEW CHAIRMESSAGE FROM NEW CHAIR
After dipping my toes in and out of FOLVS for a
number of years, I am excited to be chairing FOLVS
until our next AGM in October. I have been a
member of FOLVS for around 8 years now when I
attended my first meeting when my son started at
the school. Although my son has now moved up to
secondary school I also have a daughter, Elsie, in
Year 1 so I’m keen to make sure that her and all the
other children get to benefit both from the fun and
the fundraising that FOLVS are involved in.
I want to try and support the school as much as
possible. Although most of our events and news are
posted on our Facebook page, I would also like to
keep a mailing list of parents who would like to be
contacted about events and opportunities to help or
be involved. If you would like to be part of this
mailing list, please leave your details on this google
form: https://forms.gle/ToJ593HZZ4KcQHRx6 

SPRING 2023

You can find more details on FOLVS on our
page on the school website: Langford Village

Community School - PTA FOLVS
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